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BACKGROUND

Due to the recent COVID-19 outbreak, the economy has suffered large setbacks
and there is an urgency to stimulate the economy.

As was done in 2009, the idea is to inject much needed cash into the local and
state economy using infrastructure investment.

North Central Texas Council of Governments (NCTCOG) staff recommends funding
a third round of projects that would benefit from expedited action.

These projects meet one or more of the Regional Transportation Council (RTC)
policies outlined in Mobility 2045 and/or assist in reaching the region’s federal
performance targets.

Most of these projects have been the subject of discussions between NCTCOG
staff and regional partners over the past several years and this action seeks to
bring them to a conclusion.

An additional round of project selection is proposed to start in the Spring 2021.



